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Thank you everyone for your support during 

this year. Students have worked hard and 

adjusted to the many challenges they have 

faced during the year.  

We continue to spread “Kindness” during our 

days at school and we have all enjoyed the 

activities we have had over the last few 

weeks.   

Congratulations to all our Year 6 students 

who had their final assembly via Zoom 

yesterday. We wish them all the best as they 

take the next step in their school journey to 

secondary. Thank you Mr Finemore and Mrs 

Cunningham for all their efforts in putting the 

assembly together. 

Our Primary Captains and Leaders for 2022 

were announced at our Presentation 

Assembly last Friday. 

Congratulations to all students on their 

speeches. 

LCS Primary Captains:  Taya Gowland and 

Drew Burkinshaw 

LCS Primary Vice Captain: Isis Grant 

LCS Primary Sport’s Captains: Chaise Wolter 

and Emily Smith  

We are very excited to have a beautiful new 

library to start the new school year and we 

will miss our classes with Mrs Holmes as she 

is heading to a new position at Xavier High 

School in Albury.  

After 5 years at Lockhart, Miss Sly has taken 

an AP Curriculum and Instruction position 

based at Coolamon Central School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish Miss Sly all the best in her new 

position.  

Miss Noske has accepted a position at Mater 

Dei in Wagga.  

A big thank you to Louise from Relationships 

Australia who has worked hard and 

supported our Well-being team. 

We thank all staff for their time here at 

Lockhart Central School.  

We currently have teaching positions 

advertised in both Primary and Secondary. 

Hopefully, we will be able to welcome new 

staff at Lockhart Central in 2022.  

Primary classes for 2022 at this stage are:   

• Early Stage 1 and Stage 1: Mrs 

Fletcher 

• Stage 2 and 3: Miss Seary and Mr 

Finemore   

Each classroom has supplies available for all 

students to use.  A secondary text 

requirements list is attached to the 

newsletter. 

As the school year is now over, LCS is still 

responsible for onsite contact tracing if a 

student or staff member contracts COVID up 

to and including the 24th December 2021. If 

your child tests positive up to 24th December 

you must report this by ringing the school 

mobile on 0408504989.  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  

Have a wonderful and enjoyable break. 

  

Ms Dunne   
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Presentation Day 
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Term 1 – 2022 Activities 

 

• The school swimming carnival will be 

held at the Lockhart Pool on Thursday 

3rd February.  

• Our Primary 10 Day Intensive 

Swimming Program will run for all 

primary students in Term 1 2022, 

during Weeks 2, 3 and 4.   

• Stage 4 Well-being Excursion is being 

organised for early Term 1, 2022. 

• Year 11 RAP Induction Camp has 

been moved to the end of Term 1. 

• RAP classes will commence in Week 

3. 

 

Students will receive more information on 

these activities when they return to school on 

Tuesday 1st February 2022. 

 

Thank You! 

 

A big thank you to the Lockhart Bendigo Bank 

who have supported our Primary 5 day 

swimming program this term! Students 

showed progress and loved spending time 

improving on their swimming ability. 

 

 

 

 
Breakfast Club 

Thank you to Lockhart IGA & St Ives Rotary Club who are sponsoring our breakfast club. 
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Year 6 Farewell 
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